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Effective October 1, 2023, all (NYS) WIC vendor contracts will be assigned to Public Health Solutions 
(PHS). Vendors with contracts with other Vendor Management Agencies (VMA) will be reassigned to PHS 
at that time. You will also receive a letter from your current Vendor Management Agency with further 
details. 
 
The contact information for Public Health Solutions is: 
  
Public Health Solutions WIC Vendor Management Agency 
Rudy Sicari – VMA Director  
30-50 Whitestone Expressway, Suite A103  
Flushing, New York 11354  
(646) 973-3942   
 
The terms of each vendor’s current contract will remain the same and this change will not affect any 
authorized store’s ability to accept eWIC benefits at any time. The reassignment of all NYS WIC vendor 
contracts to Public Health Solutions does not supersede any actions taken by any authorized vendor’s 
current vendor management agency or the NYS Department of Health that have or will result in a change 
in a vendor’s contract’s status, i.e., nonrenewal, termination.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your current Vendor Management Agency. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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